
 

 

28th April 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
Please find attached a letter from B&NES School Nursing Service with updated information about 
how you can access this service during the period of school closure.  
 
This now includes a confidential text service and times when parents and students can speak to a 
school nurse confidentially by phone.  Alternatively if you would like to access listening support to 
talk through any concerns or worries, you can contact Off the Record directly through their website 
at https://www.offtherecord-banes.co.uk/contact. 
 
If you require any support during this challenging time do get in contact with the school via 
enquiries@oldfieldschool.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Mills  
Assistant Headteacher : Inclusion   
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